
 

  

 

 
Declaration letter 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Ddeclaration letter for label requirement 
 

Date: 2024-12-05  
   
FCC ID: B94-HXHS242 
 

 
 
The label is permanently affixed on the ear pads. The ear pads are removed so that the 
label is viewable when purchased. The users can see the FCC identifier when they put 
on the ear pads. The ear pads can be opened without any special tools.   
 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

----------------------------------- 
Vanessa Tsai, Product Compliance Engineer 
HP Inc. 
Tel: +886 932285270 
E-mail: vanessa.tsai@hp.com 
 


